
1

DANIEL G. SORENSEN

From: Brad Hutchinson <bthutch@uw.edu>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 7:41 PM
To: DANIEL G. SORENSEN
Cc: Kimo G. Kimo Griggs
Subject: CSWI

Dan, 
We got word of this from Kimo Griggs. Good luck! 
Brad 
__ 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to express my support for the Campus Salvage Wood Initiative. Saving and using a local, 
sustainably harvested material that would otherwise go to waste is a wonderful idea that should be 
explored to the fullest. Students would benefit immensely from access to such a teaching tool, and 
this type of mission is perfectly in line with the reasons for which I chose to attend the University of 
Washington. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if necessary. 
 
Brad Hutchinson 
M.Arch Candidate, 2015 


